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Sage Hills PTA 

We Need You to Make the Difference! 

Contact the PTA 
Email: 

sagehillspta@gmail.com  

Blog: 

sagehills.blogspot.com  

Facebook: Sage Hills 

Elementary PTA 

Our next PTA meeting will 
take place Monday, March 

16th at 12:30 in the library.  
All parents and available 

teachers are welcome!   
 

Many, many thanks to all the 
parents who brought meals to 

teachers during SEPs.  They 
were  much appreciated! 

 Battle of the Books  
Battle of the Books is approaching!   

Mrs. Allen is in need of volunteers to  
help read questions, keep score and keep 
time.  3rd-6th grade battles will be March 
3rd-6th; 1st and 2nd grade battles will be 
March 10th and 11th.  Specific times and 
volunteer needs are on our blog at 
http://sagehills.blogspot.com/2015/02/b
attle-of-books-volunteers.html.  If you can 
help, please email Mrs. Allen at 
callen@alpinedistrict.org. 

      Play Tickets on Sale! 
Alice in Wonderland ticket sales will continue at the school on 

Monday March 2, 4-6pm 

Wednesday March 4, 4:15-4:45pm & 

Thursday March 5, 4:15-4:45pm 

Those will be the last days to purchase tickets at the school! 

 

DVDs are being pre-sold until Thursday March 5th. You need to 

bring a check for $25 each to pre-purchase a DVD; 25 copies 

need to be sold in order for us to proceed its production. 

 

Tickets can also be purchased online through Paypal at the pre-

order price until Wednesday, March 11th at midnight, at 

http://sagehills.blogspot.com/2015/02/play-ticket-

information.html 

 

If you miss the pre-sales events, or you have family that isn't 

sure if they can come, don't worry, you can still purchase tickets 

at the door. The cost goes up $1 a ticket at the door.  

Each child in the play gets one free adult ticket.  Please come 

and pick it up before March 5th.  If you can't make it to the 

school during the times we are selling tickets then please email 

shiree0226@gmail.com to make other arrangements.  These 

tickets will not be available for pick-up on show night.  

Finally, if you have a student in the Show Opener (Littles cast) 

they are allowed to come and sit with you after they perform 

without a ticket, as long as you have a ticket.  If you don't want 

to stay and watch the show then please pick up your student 

and take them home. 

 

Performance dates for the play are as follows: 

Cast A: March 12th and March 14th at 7:00 pm 

Cast B: March 13th at 7:00 pm and March 14th at 3pm 
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MANDATORY tech rehearsal at Vista 

Heights Middle School: A Cast- Tuesday, 

March 10
th

 4-7pm; B Cast- Wednesday, 

March 11
th

 4-7pm. 

 

If you want to give your kid a shout out 

or want to advertise your company in our 

program, please email Tyfani Balzotti at 

tyfani@balzotti.org by MARCH 5th. 

 
 

      More Important Play Info 
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